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AMBA Hosts Crisis Roundtables, Connects Members with Resources 

Indianapolis, IN – Last week, as states continued to announce statewide "Sheltering in Place" orders that 
advised all residents to stay home except for “essential activities,” the American Mold Builders 
Association (AMBA) launched an effort to virtually connect its members to one another and critical, 
coronavirus-related resources. Included on the calls were representatives from Benesch Law, who were 
able to provide critical counsel and guidance for employers navigating the evolution of the coronavirus.  

Together, over 80 mold manufacturers connected to discuss what constituted "essential activities," 
explore shutdown procedures and policies, review related legislative updates and share best practices 
developed within their facilities.  

Members also were provided access to an exclusive, members-only COVID-19 Resource Hub, which 
offers access to: 

• Past webinars, roundtable discussions and upcoming event opportunities  
• Recent benchmarking on over 88 COVID-19 company policies, procedures, action plans and 

related resources 
• Updated tax policies from Mueller Prost and Federated Insurance, including extended deadlines 

and tax relief 
•  Amerimold Sourcing Assistance Project, which helps facilitate sourcing and procurement needs 

amongst manufacturers 
•  Benesch COVID-19 Task Force and related resources 
• Additional resources, including CDC and other government-related documents 

“This is an unprecedented event in our lifetime, and our members require guidance and access to 
resources more than ever,” said Kym Conis, AMBA managing director. “We are working around the clock 
to identify our members’ needs in this ever-changing environment and connect them with the 
knowledge they need to care for their employees and manage their bottom line.” 

The AMBA staff will continue to add resources, discussion opportunities, topic-focused webinars and 
more to its COVID-19 Resource Hub.  Members can access the AMBA COVID-19 Resource Hub here. To 
see what other events are scheduled, visit the AMBA Events page here. 

  

https://amba.org/resources/covid-19-updates-and-resources/
https://amba.org/events

